
In 1987,The Shortline Auto Group was founded, and for the past 31 years

we have had the privilege of serving our customers and supporting our

employees.We prospered onSouth Havana Street and grewShortline into

one of the largest multi-franchise dealerships in the state of Colorado.

Because of our success, opportunity presented itself. One that we felt

was the best next move for Shortline.

We decided to sell three of our franchises to another Colorado auto dealer

group with its own history of success. As of June 1st, Shortline Subaru,

Shortline Hyundai, and Shortline Mazda are now owned by The Schomp

Automotive Group. We wish them the same joy and success that we

experienced serving our valued customers throughout Colorado.

This is who we are now.

We are grateful to our customers for the opportunity to serve you over

these 31 years. We want to thank our employees for their incredible hard

work and loyalty over the years. And we are excited and eager for the

next thing on the horizon. And so for those asking about The Shortline

Auto Group’s future, we can only say...stay tuned.

The Shortline Auto Group

2950 S. Havana Street, Aurora, CO 80014

720-707-6200 I SHORTLINEonline.com

With warm regards,

President & CEO

Donald P. Hicks

Vice President & Operating Partner

John D. Bowell


